MINUTES OF A WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE WILCOX COUNTY COMMISSIONERS HELD ON DECEMBER
20, 2018 AT 5:30 P.M. IN THE COMMISSIONERS MEETING ROOM OF THE WILCOX COUNTY
COURTHOUSE.

Those present for the meeting were as follows:

Lanier Keene Chairman

Alfonza Hall Vice Chairman

Clay Reid Commissioner

Jowan Johnson Commissioner

Mel Powell Newly Elected Commissioner
Paula J. Ball County Manager/Clerk

Chairman Lanier Keene called the meeting to order.

The meeting was being held to discuss the operation of the Wilcox County Library located in Abbeville,
Georgia. The Wilcox County Commissioners have been funding the library $970.44 a month since 2005.
In the past eight years, the Commission has not met with the library and they had some questions about

the operation of the library.

Two board members were present for the discussion. The Library Board was told they need to meet
with the Commissioners at least once a year during the budget process.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Lanier Keene, Chairman

Paula J. Ball, County Manager




